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Literacy


In literacy, the children will continue to complete creative writing tasks, surrounding the author- Anthony Browne. Browne’s version of~ Hansel & Gretel, will be our main literacy focus for the first couple of weeks back. We will then continue to explore fairytales with a twist!


Our topic of the USA will be themed into our Literacy work and will drive some of the writing tasks, as part of our creative learning. 


The children will be encouraged to improve writing through daily grammar sessions, which focus on word classes, punctuation, language techniques and spelling rules.


Guided reading groups will take place weekly and the children have their independent readers- extra reading at home is vital and will be greatly appreciated. 


Spelling sessions take place daily and spelling lists will be sent home every Monday, in order for the children to prepare for spelling tests on a Friday. Please ensure these words are learnt, as part of home learning. 








Numeracy


The children will be completing numeracy work on- angles, shape, perimeter and area, line graphs, factor pairs, prime numbers and multiplication/division written methods. Recap work will be incorporated into numeracy based upon- place value, decimals and addition & subtraction methods.


Problem-solving skills will also be developed within numeracy lessons.


Numeracy in an afternoon:


The children will be continuing on the Big Maths tests, mental maths tests and multiplication tests, on a weekly basis- this is additional numeracy that will be completed in the afternoon sessions to consolidate basic number facts and mental recall. 


They will also be revising their multiplication facts for quick mental recall from 3x-9x. Any extra work on learning times table facts at home will be extremely beneficial to the children and widely appreciated by school. 
































Term Dates-


31st Oct


~


 20th  December





Special Interests/Dates





Y5 swimming lessons will start this half term- Letters will be sent closer to the lessons beginning.


22nd November- Parent’s Evening- letters to be sent out shortly for teacher appointment times.


2nd December- KS2 Christmas Family Learning Workshop








What else is Y5 learning about this term?


Geography- We will be thinking about the question: What is so special about living in the USA? The children will name & locate some states in N. America, learning about the climate; landscapes; weather and trade. RE/PSHE- In RE, we will be learning about Christianity through work based on Advent and Christmas. We will also study the Jewish festival- Hannukah.


Science- In scientific study, the children will be continuing their work on materials and if they could really become CSI investigators?


Music- Violin lessons and hymn practise will be undertaken weekly- please can you make sure all violins are sent in every Thursday.


Art- The children will complete work surrounding the American artist~ ‘Andy Warhol’. We will also be completing many craft activities based upon Christmas and the New Year. 


PE- Swimming lessons.


ICT- Blogging and game-making will be our ICT focus, this half term.


French- We will consolidate French numbers and greetings, before introducing vocabulary for colours and asking/saying our name.











